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Our program will be JEANETTE POORE, President of thi Evebett
Cormmunity Cellezs, specking on the théme: UWHAT'S RIGHT VITH
AMERICA." At a time in history when we find no lack of those
who can point out what is wrong with America, it is good to
recall what is right, so that we keep a balance view. This
prcmises to be one of our best programs sc be sure to be pre-
sent. Don Richards will be in charge of the program,

The great day has been set for Friday, September 1llth at the
Everett Elks Club - 6:30pm Social Houri 7:30p.m. Dinner; and
9:00p.m. Program, Our ladies are invited tco this historical
event, More information in future issues of the LINE sc mark
the date SEPTEMBER 11TH now!

The Board of Directors has set our membership goal for this
Rotary Year at 60 members....so this means we need to bring
in 35 new members by June 30, 1971. Enclosed with this issue
of the LINE is a New Member Proposal Form and instructions.
Let's start mow. If you have any questions contact the sec-
retary.

Enclosed is a leaflet concerning the Rotary Foundation. We
hope every member will centribute at least $10.00 towards
this ocutstanding program. Your contributicn can be turned
inte the Secretary.

The Board of Directors at its Ffirst official meeting on Monp-

day, July 13th adcpted twe projects on behalf of the club:

a) Student Rotarian Program where each year we will make the
student body president of Arlington, Darrington, Marysville
and Stanwood High Schools students members to attend our
membership meetings and each time to bring a different
student guest. Arlington £ Marysville Presidents will
serve the first semester cf the year and Darrington §
Stanwood Presidents the second semester. Income from the
fines collected will go towards supporting this program,

bh) Senior Citizens of North County has been adopted as anc-
ther project and presently Frank Mallory is busy appoint-
ing a committee to spear-head this project in cooperation
with the Senior Citizens of North County Board of Direc-
tors.

Members interested in assisting in either prcjects are asked

to contact Frank at once.

Now that we have been officially admitted to Rotary Interma-

tional, attendance at meetings become very important. S0, if
you must miss one, please make it up at another club and then
inform the secretary of your make-up. Attendance rules will

be strictly aheared too.




